
Submission in support of the removal of Medicare funding for sex selection abortions.
 
I believe that aborting an unborn child solely on its basis of gender is not a medical procedure
and should therefore not be afforded Medicare benefits funded by the Australian taxpayer.
 
Yours Sincerely
Joy Boyiazis




